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Mike Weisenborn

From: Edward English [eenglish@rosemann.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 2:44 PM
To: Mike Weisenborn
Cc: Ron Leiker
Subject: RE: John Calvin Manor

Mike, 
 
The project IS going to get started. 
 
It hit some bumps in the financing system but is getting very close to happening. 
 
I appreciate the heads up and ability to extend the timing.  
 
Please extend the application. 
 
Thanks again Mike and sorry for not keeping you up to date on status! 
 
Edward 
 
Edward English 
Rosemann & Associates, P.C. 
816.472.1448 
 
www.rosemann.com 
www.rosemann1.blogspot.com 

From: Mike Weisenborn [mailto:Mike.Weisenborn@cityofls.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 11:35 AM 
To: Edward English 
Subject: John Calvin Manor 
 
Edward, 
 
I was wanting to check with you on the status of this project.  Technically the application would have expired on April 
22nd due to six months of inactivity.  We can extend the application for another six months if they are planning to obtain 
the permit within that time period.  Please let me know where this project stands. 
 
Mike 
 

 

Mike Weisenborn | Commercial Plans Examiner 
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: “This electronic message transmission (including any accompanying attachments) from www.cityofls.net is intended solely for the 
person or entity for its intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information 
contained is intended solely for the use of the individual(s), organization(s) or entity(ies) named above. If you have received this transmission but are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please contact sender immediately by Reply e-mail and delete/destroy the original message and all copies.” 
 
Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might negatively affect any computer system into which it is 
received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for any loss or damage 
arising in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists. 


